
2057-14 LA SALLE COCKTAIL TABLE

DESCRIPTION:

A handsome table inspired by 
19th Century Italian originals. 
The molded round top rests over 
curved apron rails, accented by 
gilt detailing. The table is 
elevated by square tapering 
posts.

SPECIFICATIONS:

42"W x 19.5"H

FINISHES:

14_Ebonized_Mahogany_Finish

with Gold Accents

..

(336) 887-8246 WOODBRIDGEFURNITURE.COM
.

.

2057-14 LA SALLE COCKTAIL TABLE

DESCRIPTION:

A handsome table inspired by 
19th Century Italian originals. 
The molded round top rests over 
curved apron rails, accented by 
gilt detailing. The table is 
elevated by square tapering 
posts.

SPECIFICATIONS:

42"W x 19.5"H

FINISHES:

14_Ebonized_Mahogany_Finish

with Gold Accents

..

2057-14 LA SALLE COCKTAIL TABLE

DESCRIPTION:

A handsome table inspired by 
19th Century Italian originals. 
The molded round top rests over 
curved apron rails, accented by 
gilt detailing. The table is 
elevated by square tapering 
posts.

SPECIFICATIONS:

42"W x 19.5"H

FINISHES:

14_Ebonized_Mahogany_Finish

with Gold Accents

DESCRIPTION:

A handsome table inspired by 
19th Century Italian originals. 
The molded round top rests over 
curved apron rails, accented by 
gilt detailing. The table is 
elevated by square tapering 
posts.

SPECIFICATIONS:

42"W x 19.5"H

FINISHES:

14_Ebonized_Mahogany_Finish

with Gold Accents

http://www.woodbridgefurniture.com/

